
 

  
 

 

April 28, 2023  

 

Sterigenics Statement on Ontario Facility Curtailment 

 

“The recent curtailment of operations at our Ontario facility is part of an Early Action Reduction 

Plan (EARP) required by South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) and does not 

constitute a violation of state or federal regulatory requirements. We are working with 

SCAQMD to resolve this curtailment and we expect SCAQMD will allow us to resume operations 

at our Ontario facility in the coming days.“ 

 


